COPY.

| | Llopt's Register of Shipping,
| 15 Eenchureh Street; E:Gige

Recd. 17th December, DAIREN, 27th November, 1937,
193%.
Original with "KOKURYU MARU".

Dear Sir,

I am enclosing herewith a letter from the Dairen
Kisen Kaisha from which you will see that this Company have
decided to withdraw all their vessels from the Society's class.

As things are here at present I am afraid it is
useless for me to appeal to them to alter their declision. I
have also sent a copy of their letter to Mr. Fasper Coxasking
him to telegraph me if he feels I can do anything in the
matter.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

(signed) John Sim

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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